
 

1003-D W 7th Street Frederick, MD 21710 

To Who It May Concern, 
 
I am writing you to propose an opportunity to bring our community closer together.  My name is Michelle 
Brown and I own a local pottery studio called Hot Fired Arts on 7th Street in Frederick. My studio proudly 
produces high quality, kiln fired ceramics. 
 
To reach out to my community, I was hoping to partner with your school to have a fun afternoon or 
evening for families to get creative for the holidays.  These hand painted ornaments make great gifts, and 
are generously sized.  I believe that this activity will become a tradition for these families for years to 
come. 
 
My ornaments are priced at $10 each with over 25 different styles to choose from.  I will supply all 
supplies, glazing, and firing of items, you just need to provide a space to hold the event.  I will supply you 
with the necessary advertising, so long as you spread the word. 
 
Please let me know if you would like to move forward in what I think would be a well received and popular 
event in our community. 
 
 
Michelle Brown 
 
 
 
Hot Fired Arts 
301.732.6943 
us@hotfiredarts.com 
 
 
 


